
Meeting came to order with all accounted for except Skylar Morris and Tanya Kleeb.  
  
New members were introduced to the team and discussions began on our school improvement 
goal of comprehension.  
I gave an explanation as to why comprehension is the focal point of our efforts during this cycle 
as it applies to all content areas. 
We had a brief discussion on how well the district did in the initial NESA and MAP results. 
  
The team then began looking over the criteria for the self assessment activity. Many expressed 
that our school is middle of the road on many items simply for the fact that there are a lot of 
things going on in each area just not a lot of focus on specific outcomes. The group collectively 
rated many areas the same and no notable discrepancies were present in the results. 
  
Last item of business was the Aquest tenant selection process.  The differences between each 
tenant were discussed and team members expressed which groups the would prefer to be a 
part of. 
  
  
 


